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Subject: Donation Policy 

Agenda Date: January 28, 2020 

Attachments: Amended Donation Policy 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approved the amended donation policy; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Staff be directed to prepare a By-Law to entrench the amended policy for Council’s 
consideration at the next regular meeting. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
As directed at the last Regular Council meeting, an amended Donation Policy is attached to and forms 
part of this report. 
 
There is a new section added called ‘Sponsored Applications’ and a paragraph added under ‘Budget 
Considerations’. 
 
In essence, adopting this policy would require Community Organizations to receive approval to include 
the Municipality as a sponsoring organization prior to applying for funds.  While these applications would 
ultimately be approved by the granting agency, the Municipality would be able to reject the request for 
any application that does not meet our eligibility requirements or work contrary to municipal priorities.  By 
having the permission received before the application is submitted will result in better planning and 
reduce the times where decisions may be made without Council first having a clear understanding of the 
possible effects of approving such requests. 
 
From a budget perspective, the amended policy provides for the netting of the funds coming in and going 
out which will not have an effect on other municipal direct donations. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


